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To the Rector of
University of Medicine and Pharmacy

“Grigore T. Popa”

25 December 2020

Dear Prof. Viorel Scripcariu!

The Independent Agency for Accreditation and Rating (IAAR) pleased to inform you that,
at its meeting of 24 December 2020, the IAAR Accreditation Council decided that
University of Medicine and Pharmacy “Grigore T. Popa” met the necessary requirements

for being accredited for5 (five) years from that date.

Please accept our congratulations to the University of Medicine and Pharmacy “Grigore T.
Popa” for the positive international accreditation outcome and we look forward to a

fruitful future cooperation.

We wish you good health, fruitful activity and new successful projects in the New Year
2021!

Annex: certificate on the one sheet

Yours sincerely,

General Director
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7 Dr. Alina Zhumagulova

Malika Saidulayeva
Ten:8(7172) 768 559
malika@iaar.kz
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